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Comments: The project as a whole seems very ambitious and very much needed. I wish you luck in getting it

accomplished. My concern surrounds decommissioning OHV trails during the execution of this project. These

trails are supported by many local recreationist and we as a group provide may hours of volunteer hours/work to

the USFS. We would see any decomissioning of established trails as a slight against our groups and the work we

do for the USFS.The maps do not seem to indicate OHV trails in the scope so this concern could very well be

unfounded. I believe if an OHV trail is considered for closure that a process be established to validate the closure

to include public comment.  Thanks


